
 

 

From left to right: Dr Simon Carter, IDRC, Prof  Tabitha Kiriti School of Economics, Prof. Rosemary Atieno IDS, Prof. Dorothy 

McCormick, IDS, Prof  Jane Mariara School of Economics, Dr  Paul Okwi IDRC and Dr  Jean Lebel IDRC president. 

International Development Research Centre President Dr Jean Lebel was hosted by IDS during 
his visit to the IDRC funded projects at the University of Nairobi. 

The meeting was attended by Dr Simon Carter the IDRC Regional Director Sub-Saharan Africa, 
Dr Paul Okwi, Senior Programme Officer, IDRC Regional Office for Sub-Saharan Africa, Prof 
Dorothy McCormick, and Prof Rosemary Atieno of IDS and Prof  Jane Mariara and 
Prof  Tabitha Kiriti from the School of Economics, UoN. 

One of the IDS projects funded by IDRC is "Innovative approaches to incorporating the youth 
into East Africa's labour markets led by Prof Atieno. The other project, “Adjusting to Chinese 
ascendancy in the global clothing industry,” is led by Prof McCormick. 

During the meeting, the University of Nairobi researchers presented the work on their respective 
projects and the key results. 

 

 

 

 


